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Would you please note that the deadline for inclu-
sion with the xxxx 2018 Newsletter is the xxt xxx
2018.
Submissions are welcome that would be of interest
to members of the LBLRS. These can be forwarded
to me as text/disc by post or you can email or
telephone. If you require anything returning please
ask. Photographs, plans and drawings are accepta-
ble as long as permission has been given by the
copyright owner.

Issing Sid visit cancelled

Regretfully, due to transport problems, it has been
decided that the visit of Issing Sid from Statfold to
the Lea Bailey Light Railway for the open days on
May 19th and 20th will not now take place. We
apologise for the short notice of the cancellation and
would like to emphasize that the open days will still
take place with ‘Whistling Pig’, the Eimco 12B and
24 rockershovels and Simplex 21282 in action, plus
Richard with his Holman rock drill working to
produce rock for the 12B to load.
Unfortunately the late cancellation has left no time
to arrange an alternative visiting loco.

Rob Needham

Each day it is planned to give a short demon-
stration of operation of the Eimco 24 at 3.30pm

Operation of the Eimco 12B and the rock drill
will continue from 11am each day.

Driver for a fiver will be run each day with ei-
ther the Simplex or Whistling Pig as available.
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Disclaimer

The views expressed in this newsletter are
those of its correspondents and are not neces-
sarily agreed with or shared by the Lea Bailey
Light Railway Society, its Officers or the
Newsletter Editor. The accuracy of statements
made in articles submitted for publication will
not normally be checked for validity by the
Newsletter Editor. The responsibility for the
content of articles submitted by individual
members or groups remains with the authors
and cannot be accepted by the Society, its Of-
ficers or the Newsletter Editor.

Data Protection Act

Members are reminded that the LBLRS main-
tains a list of their names and addresses solely
for the purposes of recording membership sub-
scriptions and distributinging newsletters and
publications.
Such details are deleted from the database for
any member who leaves the Society, either
after the committee have been notified or after
it has been determined that an overdue sub-
scription has not been paid for several months.

Lea Bailey Light Railway Society
Visit our Website at www.lblr.fod.uk

Find us on Facebook or Youtube

To answer questions as to the post code for the railway, I have to say that it does not have one.
But if you have to use satnav to find us, the post code HR9 5TY will get you to within a few
hundred yards of the railway. Hopefully the above map makes it clearer. If, from the B4224, you
take the signposted Drybrook road through Lea Bailey, you will find the railway on the left just
before the T junction with the Ross to Drybrook road. If I haven’t confused you too much, hope
to see you at our railway at Lea Bailey .

Rob Needham


